
From: Alyce Torrice <alycemarie@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 8:32 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Objection to the recent order 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Dear Public Utilities Commission members, 
 
I am writing to voice my strong opposition to your recent order gutting the NHSaves program. The move 
is short-sighted, not supported by the public you have an obligation to represent, and irresponsible. 
Energy efficiency programs save EVERYONE in electricity costs over the long run, and they are necessary 
to curbing fossil fuel emissions. Cutting a charge on our monthly bills that will lead to higher monthly 
bills in the future is nonsense. I hope that you reconsider this wrong-minded decision. 
 
Sincerely, 
Alyce Torrice 
(A NH ratepayer who has been blocked from accessing energy efficiency programs because the PUC has 
not acted in years.) 
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